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European Economic and Social Committee

Section for the Single Market, Production and Consumption
The President

Brussels, 4™ August 2005

Dear Sir/Madam,

The EU is now arriving at the halfway mark in the period set for the implementation of the
Lisbon Strategy. Its success is, to a large extent, dependent upon factors such as the dynamism of
enterprises - together with the establishment of a climate favourable to their launching and
development.

%

It is my pleasure to send you attached our new pamphlet "Entrepreneurship”. It comprises
five opinions of the European Economic and Social Committee, which could provide support for the
efforts to implement the Lisbon Strategy. They represent a coherent set of documents, which focus on
the business environment.

The European Economic and Social Committee continues its work in this field in order to
provide systematically input for further discussion and decisions in this very important field.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like to receive more copies of the brochure,
which exists in English, French, German, Italian, Spanish and Polish.

Yours sincerely,

Bernardo Herndndez Bataller

. * Det omtalte materiale kan rekvireres i Europaudvalgets sekretariat

99 rue Belliard, 1040 Brussels - Belgium.
Telephone: direct line (+32-2) 546 98 99, switchboard 546 90 11, Fax 546 83 11
E-mail: aleksandra.klenke@esc.en.int Internet: hitp:/www.esc.eu.int
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